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MAMAGER'S REPOBT NO. 3
L0

Re: TLetter from Mr. A, Bettiol, 3957 Lozells Avenue
Noise and Landscaping on Winston Street

. Appearing on the Agenda for the January 15, 1973, meeting of

i Council is a letter from Mr. A. Bettiol dated January 9,

21972 (sic) regarding noise and the landscaping of the boule-
“vard on Winston Street. Council will receive a reply to this
matter from staff on January 22, 1973. o

 RECOMMENDATION

;jTHAT«Mrg‘A. Bettiol be advised that his letter will be
- considered by Council on'January 22; 1973, when a staff
Creport will be submitted. '




